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Jubilee Celebrations  

 

A reminder that we will be celebrating Her Majesty The Queen becoming the first British Monarch to 

celebrate a Platinum Jubilee after 70 years of service this year. As a school, we  are marking this 

incredible achievement with a Jubilee Celebration Day. This will be held on Friday 27th May. During the 

day, the kitchen staff are going to prepare a special menu for children to enjoy at lunch and in classes 

the children will take part in a number of exciting celebratory activities throughout the day. For the day, 

we ask children to come dressed in red, white and blue.  

Uniform Consultation  

A reminder that  all parents are invited to share their views on our current school uniform within  our 

uniform consultation. This Google Form Consultation is still open and all parents are encouraged to 

shared their views before 27th May. Once the consultation process is complete, we will share the results 
and findings with our families.  

Pentecost Celebrations 

 

On Sunday 5th June, we will celebrate the Birthday of the Church on Pentecost Sunday. To celebrate this 

in school, we are going to  be having a birthday party in school. On Monday 6th June, we would like all 

children to come dressed in their party clothes. We will be having a special birthday party style lunch 

and will be taking part in lots of party activities in classes during the day. We cannot wait to celebrate 
the Birthday of the Church.  



Mobile Phones 

An increasing number of children are handing their mobile phones into the school office each day. 

Please ensure that children only bring in their mobile phones in exceptional circumstances, For example, 

they are walking home from school or will not be returning home after school. We thank you for your 
support with this.  

Coffee Afternoon  

 

A reminder that our PTA, ,Friends of St Joseph, will be hosting a Coffee Afternoon on Friday 27th May at 

2:30pm. In the past, these events have been very successful fundraising events and an opportunity for 
our parents to socialise with a hot drink and a delicious piece of cake.  

All parents are more than welcome to attend. In addition, we would be grateful for any cake donations 

to support the event.  

School Facebook Page 

 



It is wonderful to see so many new followers on our school Facebook page. We have been adding 

updates of children's work and news for parents to the page regularly. Please follow us at 'St. Joseph's 

Shirebrook' to keep up to date with our latest class news and school events.  

Word of the Week 

 

The Word of the Week next week is 'Ascension'. Year Two have produced a wonderful video to help us 
reflect on the Feast of the Ascension which we will celebrate next Thursday.  

Parish News 

 

A reminder that Mass at St. Joseph's is on a Saturday evening at 5pm.  

Class Masses will be taking place each Tuesday at 9:10am, parents and parishioners are welcome to join 

us to celebrate these Masses. Next week, we will celebrate a whole school Mass on Thursday to 

celebrate the Feast of the Ascension.  


